
Hearing Date 2/8/22, 9 am 
  
We are writing to show our support for the continuation of the Emergency Declaration and Limited 
Executive Orders.  In particular, we firmly support continuing Absentee Voting, with Covid as a reason. 
We firmly believe everyone should have the right to vote without fear of contracting Covid or missing 
their opportunity to vote if they have Covid. 
  
With respect, 
 
Lisa & Grant Silver, New Canaan 


